Kari Parsons

From: Kari Parsons

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 3:54 PM

To: Dayton Orsburn (daytonorsburn@me.com); Mark Gebhart
Subject: Arrowhead Mobile Home Park

Dayton-

The State Engineer’s Office has identified in a letter dated November 8, 2018 that your development is required to tie
into Cherokee’s water line, so that accrued flows into the same steam system. Because your development is an existing
development serving less than 250 units , you will not need to amend your 1041 permit (AASI 18-5) issued on October
31, 2018. Please obtain a work in the right of way permit from the County’s Public Works Department before earth
disturbance.

Best Regards,

Kari Parsons, Planner Il

E. P. C. Planning & Community Development

2880 International Circle

Colorado Springs, CO. 80910

719-373-8562 I~*Phone

719-520-6306 Office

Kariparsons@elpasoco.com

EDARP- Development Application Review Website https://epcdevplanreview.com/




